Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Board Meeting Cancelled and Reminders

Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the March 26, 2020 Board
Meeting for the Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities
has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday,
April 23, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.

The Governor and Health Director have issued a 'Stay At Home'
Order. It is very important that we all comply with this order, which
outlines the 'essential' exceptions for leaving home.

While some offices of the Board need to remain open, very few staff
are present and most staff are working remotely or with flexible
schedules, practicing social distancing (Maintaining separation of at
least 6 feet).

Until further notice we ask that business and communications be
conducted over the telephone or through email so visitors do not
come to the buildings. For the latest updates and resources on
COVID-19, please click on the following link at: www.fcbdd.org.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities | 2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, OH 43219

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | About Constant Contact

Sent by newsbits@fcbdd.org



https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bunsubscribe%7d
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bupdateLink%7d
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:newsbits@fcbdd.org

